

# Peak District Local Access Forum

**On: Saturday 15 March 2008**

**At: Moorland Discovery Centre, Longshaw**

## Agenda

Start: 10:30 am

1. Apologies
2. Minutes from the last meeting on 6 December 2007
3. Matters arising
4. Draft Annual Report 2007\* **Andy Jones**
5. Election for Vice-chair **Mike Rhodes**
6. Open Access Issues **Terry Howard**
7. Access Management Grant Scheme\* **Terry Howard**
8. National Park Recreation Strategy **Judy Merryfield**
9. ROWIP updates **Terence Cavanagh**
  - a) Oldham\*
  - b) Derbyshire – Annual Work Programme for 2008/09\* **Gill Millward**
10. Consultation on draft Access layer of Higher Level Stewardship targeting map for the East Midlands **Natural England**
11. Update on the Recreational Motor Vehicle Strategy **Richard Pett**
12. National Access Forum **Andrew McCloy**
13. Feedback from Members
14. Any other business
15. Dates of next meetings

\* background papers available

Close: 12:45 pm

Lunch : 1pm